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As an Oregonian, I am writing to sincerely request that you kindly oppose House Bill 

4080. There are peaceful ways to co-exist with wildlife that would not result in 

barbaric, cruel and unnecessary killing of animals who might damage private 

property. Please help Oregon develop these non-lethal methods for co-existing with 

animals. The misguided House Bill 4080 would allow special government districts to 

raise money for killing animals and those funds would be given to the USDA’s 

“Wildlife Services” program which is notorious for causing immense, horrific, tragic 

suffering to countless wild animals without even considering non-killing alternatives to 

their immoral actions. Please help Oregonians build a kinder, more peaceful 

environment where we find ways to co-exist with wild animals and avoid using our 

funds for causing unnecessary suffering. Thank you. 


